
Legislators, 
 
I urge you to reconsider the language of H.57, specifically item c as shown in the image 
attached. This language means that the death of an embryo or fetus would not be 
considered wrongful or a prosecutable offense should death occur as a result of injury to 
the mother carrying the child, regardless of whether the mother wanted or was going to 
carry the pregnancy to term. This denies grieving mothers and fathers justice in the 
unfortunate circumstance of wrongful death inflicted upon the unborn. 
 
Please do not vote to approve this bill as written. While i can support a woman's right to 
choose, the downstream implications of this language are disasterous ans paramount to 
our collective reverence to life itself.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fallon Clark, BA 
Vermont resident 
Colchester district 9-2 
Chittenden county  
 


